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Japan Housing Finance Agency (“JHF”) was invited to speak at the Green Housing Finance 
Roundtable held at the 8th Global Housing Finance Conference coordinated by the World 
Bank Group in Washington D.C., U.S.A. between May 30 and June 1, 2018. 
 
Other than JHF, professionals from the World Bank, Fannie Mae, European Mortgage 
Federation, and Sociedad Hipotecaria Federal of Mexico joined the roundtable where 
features and market penetration of green housing finance in each region were explained and 
discussed. 
 
 

 


